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29 March 2018

Mr. David Frost
c/o 437 Barrenjoey Road
Newport, NSW 2106

Dear Mr. D Frost
Thank you for your letter dated 215 March 2018.

| am happy to note that your enquiry has been satisfactory handled by the site manager
with regards to the Geotechnical work carried out in early March.

With reference to your questions regarding a proposed discussion, it would be beneficial
to schedule a meeting to further discuss the issues raised in your letter.

In 2016, it was discussed that the proposed Northern Beaches service plan involve the
extension of the B-Line service north of Mona Vale due to the changes proposed to local
services in the area. Reports and analysis was prepared to review potential location
options of the extension with regards the ongoing reliability of service options and cost.

It was determined based on the assessment and comparative analysis carried out, that
an extension to Newport would provide the best service. This also took into consideration
relevant information from Census, Opal and Transport for NSW survey data and was
supported by key local stakeholders, Northern Beaches Council and local electorate
office.

Detailed information and reports will be provided shortly as requested under the Freedom
of Information Act.

| look forward to hearing from you with regards to an appropriate time to meet.

Yours sincerely

>

Robert Miesegaes
Project Director
Northern Beaches B-Line Program
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